
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                                      Friday 14th May 2021 

 

 Thank your for returning your Parent’s Evening reply slip. Please remember chil-

dren are not to attend this appointment with you   

 

This week in maths we have been focusing on teen numbers. We used a tens frame 

to support  learning number patterns to 20 and counting on (putting 10 in our head 

and counting on in ones). We have used numeral cards and picture quantity cards 

to match number to quantity. We finished the week using the tens frame to     

support subtraction. We used subtraction to play bingo!   

 

Miss Quinn was very impressed in P.E. this week. She put the benches out and the        

children had to travel along them in various ways, keeping their balance and   

travelling safely.  

 

We have noticed that some items are coming into school e.g. watches, bracelets. 

toy figures etc. If children loose these or they are broken it would be upsetting 

for them. Can they remain at home to avoid this please, thank you.  

 

 

Enjoy the weekend       

                                  

Miss Melling 

Miss Murphy 

Miss Kinsella  

     

 

 


